
          

 

Image Use for School Website 

Dear Parents 

As part of the ongoing website development, we are looking to add more content 

to the site.  We have previously worked on the precedent that any images 

uploaded to the website would be of children’s work and not of the children. 

We are looking to use the website as a means of promoting the school and, it is 

our belief, that to truly do so we would benefit from being able to include 

pictures of the people who make this school such a fantastic place – the 

children.   

Children’s names would not appear next to any uploaded images. 

In order to do so, we ask for your consent.  Of course, you are not obliged to 

sign and or agree although we would appreciate a returned form either way. 

If you have any further queries before you return the form, please contact me. 

Many thanks 

Mr Richard Pearson 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give/decline permission allowing my child’s photo to be uploaded to the school 

website.  I understand that my child’s name will not appear next to any uploaded 

photographic image.  I understand that photographs may remain in the website 

archive after my child leaves the school. 

Child/Children’s name(s): ……………………………………………………………………… 

Signed: …………………………………………………… 

Date: ………………………………. 


